
SDNPA response to the Henfield Pre-Submission Neighbourhood Development Plan 

 

The comments set out below are South Downs National Park Officers views only under Delegated Powers. 

 

All references to the South Downs Local Plan policies relate to the final adopted version.  All text to be added is underlined, all deleted text is struck 

through. 

 

 

Ref Comment SDNPA Recommendation to Henfield 

Parish Council 

General 

Comments 

South Downs National Park Authority congratulates Henfield Parish Council on 

the hard work that has gone into the Pre-Submission Henfield NDP.  

 

All references to the emerging South Downs Local Plan need to be amended. It 

can now state the South Downs Local Plan as the Plan was adopted on 2 July 

2019 and is now in use. 

Amend references to South Downs Local Plan to 

remove preceding word emerging. 

Overarching 

Comment 

It is noted and welcomed that the NDP does not allocate any sites for 

development in the National Park. 

 

Policy 1 Support policy P1.4 regarding development proposals that effect the South 

Downs National Park 

To note 

Policies 3.1.3; 

3.1.4; 3.1.5 

Support the references to dark skies policy of the South Downs National Park 

Authority 

To note 

 


